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Steuben County
Task Force on Underage Drinking

Meeting Minutes
May 9, 2018
12:00 – 1:00 pm 


Bath-Haverling High School
	Invited Attendees: 
       Tanya DeNae
       Harmony Ayers-Friedlander
X     Jim Bassage
X     Hilda Lando
X     Susan Hooker

       Kali Bielman-Martin

	 X   Kevin Grover
      Norm McCumiskey

      Jaime Dyke
      Carly Cushing
      Sarah Robbins
X    Edna Kayes
X    Colleen Banik
	      Kyle King
      Kim Smith

      Marissa Haight
X    Doug Jones
      Hank Chapman
      Jack Wheeler

 X   Hillary Anderson
	      Lorelei Wagner

      Ryan Peterson
 X   Rick McInroy
      Mike McDarby
      Pam Aini
      Mandy Zalesky
      Steve Olix


	Introductions

	  Jim Bassage opened the meeting and introductions were made.
  

	Meeting Minutes

	No changes to the meeting minutes were noted.



	MOUs

	  No discussion took place.


	Task Force Membership & Recognition

	Jim Bassage asked everyone to continue to look at recruiting new members for the task force.  Colleen Banik will provide any materials needed to anyone who is recruiting a new member.  Orientation for new members will be scheduled in the near future.


	 Alcohol Poster Contest Winners

	Jim Bassage reported that we had 165 entries (and increase from 2017) with winners being chosen.  First, Second and Third place winning posters were circulated for view.  First Place was from Jasper-Troupsburg, Second Place was from Campbell-Savona, Third Place was from Bath-Haverling.  Special note was made to thank Hillary Anderson and SAY2 for the donation of trophies.



	Sticker Shock Activities

	Jim Bassage provided a Sticker Shock Activities Update.  This is a youth driven activity engaging our youth and retail sales business owners in the labeling of cases of beer NOT TO SELL TO MINORS.  This has  been a successful outreach program and new events are being scheduled in the near future.  Jim Bassage requested any one who was interested in participating to please let him know.   This year we have an addition of some involvement with the Big Brother/Big Sister program from the Family Service Society of Corning.


	Adult Perception Survey Review

	Significant discussion took place reviewing the Adult Perception Survey under review.  Some areas were identified such as use of Social Media with suggested changes/additions and the decision was made to circulate the survey one more time to the Coalition for review.  Survey to be submitted to Hillary Anderson in mid-June for implementation and circulation by Survey Monkey in mid-July.


	Other

	Significant discussion took place relative to youth engagement, peer to peer messaging, grant application follow up and the Community Event Toolkit for Alcohol Management, PNA Survey follow up w/school districts.  Hilda Lando would like to see Steuben Prevention Coalition become a presenter during any of the CADCA Conferences.


	Next meeting:   June 13, 2018 from 2:00 – 3:00 at Steuben Council on Addictions


	Action Items

	Status
	Task
	Start Date
	Target Date
	Responsible

	 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



	Circulation of Adult Perception Survey
	May 2018
	July 2018
	Jim/Hillary

	 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 




	June Graduation Awareness – Letter to the Editor 2018
	May 2018
	June 2018
	Jim/Colleen
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	Review Action Plan and provide feedback.
	October 2017
	March 2018
	All

	 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



	Look into changing location of meeting to accommodate student involvement.  Looking into skyping, gotomeetings and/or conference call ins.
	October 2016
	November 2017
	Jim/Norm

	 SHAPE  \* MERGEFORMAT 



	Coordinate Town Hall Meeting.
	September 2016
	September 2017
	Colleen

	Ongoing
	Send photos of Coalition related activities to Colleen for the Facebook page and website.
	December 2016
	Ongoing
	All

	
	Action Plan Modification
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 = Complete               = Pending              = Overdue
